
 

PENN  HILLS  SENIOR  HEALTH  INSURANCE ONLY  FAIR 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The OPEN ENROLLMENT for Seniors to compare and/or change their 
present supplemental health insurance will begin in October and 
usually ends sometime in December.  To help our Senior population 
better navigate through this time, the Penn Hills Senior Service Center, 
147 Jefferson Road, Penn Hills will be holding A SENIOR HEALTH 
INSURANCE ONLY FAIR on Friday October 18, 2024, from 10:30 am to 
1:30 pm.  All Seniors 60 years of age and older are invited to attend. 

Representatives from HUMANA, UPMC, HIGHMARK, UNITED HEALTH 
CARE, AETNA, CIGNA and WELL CARE will be here to provide current 
information that will assist the Seniors in deciding whether to change 
insurance or stay with their present insurers. 

There will be NO pressure from the representatives to make changes 
or ‘enroll’ with their programs—this is an INFORMATION  FAIR  ONLY.   
They will be able to share their contact information with you.  NO 
vendors from any other Senior service will be here ONLY supplemental 
senior health insurance representatives. 

Some Seniors do not like to meet in their own homes, so if they would 
like to meet an insurance representative here at the Penn Hills Senior 
Service Center, we will be willing to give you a private area at the  
Center.  Time will be available, Mondays and Wednesdays, between 
11:00 am and 1:30 pm from October 23rd to December 4th.  Check with 
Center staff before you book an appointment to make sure the time and 
room will be available.   

For more information, please call 412-244-3400 or 412-244-3407 and 
leave a message.  We WILL get back to you. 


